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COMMENTS AND CONCERNS OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION AND SUPERINTENDENT 

Mr. Shively was pleased we recognized Henry Burkhart and Brian Kight for their achievements. He thanked 
Jim and Vivian Leach for their donation to Clinton Young and their generous service to Perry Township Schools. 
Mr. Mang congratulated Henry Burkhart for their award and recognition. 

Mr. Mertz praised Henry Burkhart and Perry Meridian and Southport High Schools for their swimming/diving 
and wrestling programs. Mr. Mertz congratulated Mr. Witt for his promotion. Mr. Mertz thanked the 
administration for their work to serve 96% of students who applied for Intra-District application consideration. 

Mr. Heller congratulated Mr. Witt and was happy to see him grow professionally in Perry Township. 

Mrs. Hartman congratulated Mr. Witt and expressed his integrity makes him an excellent candidate for Perry 
Township Schools. Mrs. Hartman agreed Henry Burkhart not only grows students but their staff. 

Mr. Mapes recognized Perry Meridian High School's Robotics Team, Cyber Blue, who celebrated 25 years and 
participated in this year's state finals. 

ADJOURNMENT OF THE REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

Mrs. Hartman sounded the gavel to adjourn the meeting at 6:46 p.m. 

EMILY HARTMAN, PRESIDENT SCOTT HELLER, VICE PRESIDENT 

KEN MERTZ, SECRETARY S�ER 

CHRIS LEWIS, BOARD MEMBER 

HRE MANG, BOARD MEMBER 
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